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Dear Parents of English language learners:
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to welcome you back to school! I hope you had a wonderful summer. The summer went by very fast, but I am happy to be back in school. I will be providing ESOL services to your child this year. My role as your child’s ESOL teacher is to provide your child with daily-individualized instruction in English. I will work with your child in a small group setting in room 222 and/or in their classrooms. During this time I will provide instruction that is differentiated and hands on.  My main goal is to develop and strengthen your child's proficiency levels in English through the areas of listening, speaking, reading, and writing. 
I will be available during Open House on Thursday, September 22 at 6:00 PM to answer any questions you may have about the ESL program, and the services that your child will be offered this year. Also, my classroom website has information about ESOL and resources for you and your child. It can be found at:
http://www.rcsdk12.org/Domain/9092 
 I am excited to work with you and your child this year. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 585-325-0935 ext. 2220 or send me an e-mail at kyla.harris@rcsdk12.org 

Sincerely,
Kyla Harris					
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